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A warm welcome to our latest newsletter, August 2023. We are thrilled to share
with you all the exciting news and updates from our care home over the past
month.

It has been a busy time for us and we can't wait to fill you in on all the details. So
sit back, relax and enjoy all the interesting reads we have in store for you!

Also, if you know someone who would like to receive our email
newsletters/updates just let us know, or forward them the newsletter sign up link
below:

Newsletter Sign-Up
Best wishes,

The Amwell Care Home Team
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Ladies Day

The first 'Ladies Day' horse racing event at The Amwell Care Home was an
overwhelming success, with attendees enjoying a wonderful time. Thanks go to
Trudy, Molly and Lilly, who put in a great deal of effort to make it a memorable
experience for everyone involved.

One of the residents in attendance was moved to tears by the experience, as it
brought back fond memories of owning a similar horse. It was heartwarming to
see the emotional impact that the event had on the residents.

Despite some initial concerns about the weather, the day turned out to be a
beautiful one, and the event was enjoyed by all. We were treated to a thrilling
'horse racing' experience, with many cheering on their favourite 'jockeys"

At The Amwell Care Home we take pride in providing endless entertainment
options for our residents. Everyday, we strive to create a space where our
residents can enjoy positive experiences and make their own decisions. We
understand the importance of providing opportunities for our residents to
participate in a variety of activities, either alone or in a group setting.

One such activity that our residents loved was taking our paints outside on a
beautiful sunny day, accompanied by friends and refreshments. It's just one of the
many ways we strive to make every day special for our residents.

Card Games

Playing 'Play your cards right' is such a fun way to keep ourselves alert and sharp!
It's no secret that we love card games here at The Amwell.

Spiritual Journeys

We understand the importance of supporting the faiths and beliefs of all our
residents. We believe that everyone should have the freedom to practice their
religion in a safe and respectful environment. That's why we make it a priority to
provide the resources and support necessary for our residents to continue their
spiritual practice. Whether it's through attending services or watching online, we
are committed to ensuring that our residents' faith is respected and supported.

Our lovely Margaret, below, enjoying a trip to St John the Baptist Roman Catholic
Church followed by a visit to Greggs cafe for a nice cup of tea.
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Make sure to check out The Amwell Care Home Facebook Page.

Don't Forget To 'Like' Us!

Leave A Review

We would be very grateful if you could spare a few minutes to write a review for
us:

Carehome.co.uk Reviews

Google My Business Reviews
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